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Nursery Funding 

Could all parents be aware that the funding for 

the pre-school and ante pre-school children 

finishes on Friday 31st March. The funding will 

start again on Tuesday 18th April. Fees will be 

adjusted to reflect this. Children who only 

attend nursery for their 3-5 year old funded 

hours are not due in those weeks. 

 

Earth Hour 

World Earth Hour will be held on Sat 25th March at 

8.30pm when people and governments around the world 

turn off all lights and electrical appliances for one hour to 

emphasise the importance of conserving energy to help 

our planet. As an eco-nursery we emphasise the 

importance of our roles in saving the planet with the 

children. If you are able to participate in this experience 

staff would appreciate any footage you can pass on to the 

nursery which will allow us to record this in your child’s 

learning story and reinforce children’s learning within 

nursery. 

 

Childsmile 

The Childsmile team will be attending the nursery 

on Tuesday 21st March at 10am to administer the 

fluoride paste to all children aged three years 

and over. We would appreciate it if parents of 

children not in that day bring their child in for 

this treatment. 

 

Public Holidays  

The nursery will be 

closed Monday 17th April 

There will be no charge 

for this day. 

 

Bank Details 

Could all parents please be aware 

that as the nursery banked with 

Airdrie Savings Bank, which is now 

closing, our bank details have 

changed to HSBC. Please speak to 

a member of staff if you would 

like us to provide a copy of our 

new details. 

 

Outdoor work 

Yvonne recently attended training on 

Forest Kindergartens. In order to assist 

us in effectively providing the best 

outdoors experiences for your children 

we are asking if parents can hand in any 

of the following items that you may no 

longer use. 

Ribbons (of any length), string, rope, 

pegs, scraps of material or tarpaulin. 

We would appreciate any contributions 

that you can make and we thank you for 

your co-operation. Please feel free to 

discuss this with a member of staff. 


